their mail at a
ice Box may pick up
ications at the Cilty

's Office.

The representative will
be located in the City
Clerk’s Office from 8 a.m.
to 5 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 11,
and making inspections on
Tuesday Dec. 12.

Homeowners are requested
to file their applications on
Monday at the City Clerk’s
Office or to come there if
they have any questions.

Homeowners not filing their
application at this time may
mail  them to the Winter

May 1, 1968 to

their repai r work and file the

second ““Applicati For
- ..

The mcmuvemnent is
uwmtnflh-mﬂnf
repairs to the home as a
mltﬂd—mmmd by
the Augu
'l‘he;smﬂiliham

to the eligible property in
the faom of a credit to the
homeowners real property
tax account with the taxing

in that area.
In Fnrl:nhﬁhd vicinity
this would be “the North
Star Borough. For Nenana
mmumemmm
is the City ufﬂm-:.



